One First National Plaza. Chicago. lllinois 4
Address Reply to Post Office Box 767 8006 190 48
Chicago. llinois 60690

May 13, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, DC 20555

Subject: Carroll County Station Units 1 and 2
Amendment No. 2 to the Site Suitability -
Site Safety Report Portion of the Application
for Construction Permit and Early Site Review
NRC Docket Nos. S50-599 and 550-600

Reference (a): February 6, 1980 letter from R, L, Ballard to
N. L. Peoples requesting additional information
wi*" regard to the Site Suitability
Env:onmental Report (SSER) and the Site
Suitability Site Safety Report (SSSSR)

Dear Mr. Denton:

The application for Construction Permits and Early Site
Review for Carroll County Station Units 1 and 2, docketed April 10,
1979 in NRC Docket Nos. S50-599 and $S50-600, is hereby amended
pursuant to 10 CFR 2.101(a-1i) by submittal of Amendment No. 2 to
the Site Suitability - Site Safety Report (SSSSR). This amendment
contains Comm:onwealth Edison Company's responses to questions
generated by the NRC Staff during the evaluation of the early site
review segment of the Carroll County construction permit
application, specifically those questions contained in Enclosure 2
of Reference (a).

Three (3) signed originals and fifty-seven (57) copies of
this amendment are submitted for your review and approval.

Very truly yours,

William F. Naughzﬁn

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Pressurized wWater Reactors

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN, to
G%IZ' day
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SUPPLEMENT 2




